· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Scholarship Committee is in agreement that we should again extend our application period until October 15, 2020.  We hope that at the Executive Board meeting on Thursday we can encourage all chapters to once again send out the information and encourage our members to apply.  This is an unusual year and any positive perks we can give our members is welcome.  If at a later time, this necessitates a change in the by-laws we will take care of that.

We hope that a reminder can be sent out to all Chapters before the State Meeting on the 25th of April.  At this time to my knowledge I have not received any applicants.  Let’s all do our part to get a qualified applicant for this scholarship.

Sincerely,
Tanya O’Brien chair
MaryAnn Curtis
Gayle Hammons 
